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March 29, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Feinstein:

I am concerned about economic collapse. Congress acted laudably fast

to provide needed support but the President and Senator McConnell have

worked to give both the administration and company boards the leeway to

keep money from workers. This differs from the approach of many other

countries and with millions newly unemployed just this week, when things

finally do start to ramp back up many people will be casting about for new

work and many small companies will be gone. The result will be a slow

and painful climb back to a functional economy. It is good to see Senators

acting to persuade or shame board members into responsible behavior and

I also hope to see the Presidential power grab by signing statement blocked.

Thank you for working to keep the economy together through this epi-

demic.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our rational policies.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


